What an Exciting Start to the Club Training Year!
New Year .....New Ideas .....New Everything

Firstly a belated Happy New Year to all the Manly Club members,
this is year of the Rooster so let’s make it a year to crow about.

Welcome to the first issue of the new " Dog Tracks” newsletter.

A new issue will be coming out every other month , the first full
issue being in March so if you have articles, photos, tips or funny
stories please send them to me, lets all share the good stuff.

Talking of good stuff “"Dog Tracks” will feature a brags section so
you need to email me details of your qualies and titles gained.
Don’t be shy we want to brag about your successes.

Last year we had some great successes well done to our fabulous
members on their titles gained and great team efforts

2016
Auslink 4th place
The Festival of Agility Annual Club Challenge 3 place

A huge congratulations to Ashley Roach with Jake for winning

Agility Dog of the Year
Auslink Individual 2 place.

Manly & District Kennel & Dog Training Club



Have you checked out the Club’s website yet?
t I hesdoatraini

Loaded with information, photos and tips we are confident it will
be an excellent introduction for people looking to join the Club.

An agility training point score page has been added so when up
and running members will be able to log in and track their
training progress.

Now for the most exciting news Manly & District Kennel & Dog
Training Club now trains FLYBALL

A huge thank you to Paul Jumikis, our new Chief Instructor for
Agility, for bringing Flyball to the Club.

Flyball is the fastest fun (and noisiest) that you can have on four
legs. If you are not familiar with Flyball check out the video on
the Flyball page of the new web site.
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The Clubhouse, well Club shed!, has a whole new look too, out
with the old and in with the new.

Some of the Club members worked incredibly hard over the
summer break revamping the interior and making way for new,
light weight modern agility equipment. A special thanks to Wayne
Bogart who worked tirelessly on the project.

Obedience training started back early with the Club’s four week
Summer School which was held down in Mosman.

It has been a great success and attracted a lot of new members
to the Club.

There are lots of new ideas in the pipeline and the Club’s
President, Julian Williams, and the Committee are determined to
make it a great year for the Club, a year to crow about.

Don’t forget email me your stories, photos and brags to

racks@northern h raining.com.

Wendy Jones
Editor
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